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                    Parish Council Meetings 2023 

The dates of the 2023 Parish Council meetings are as follows: July 12th, September 13th, 

November 22rd.  

 

All meetings will be held in Welborne Village Hall starting at 7.30 pm. 

                                                      bpcrwparishcouncil.info 

 Annual Meeting 

The Annual Parish Meeting was held on 12th April at 7.30pm in Welborne Village Hall.  

                                  District & Town/Parish elections and Co-option 
 

The Parish Council election was uncontested with only 5 people standing. Andrew Gill, 

Simon Guest, Clare Kay, Mike Webb and Peter Wood have thus been re-elected to the 

council.  One of the remaining vacancies has been filled at the May Parish Council 

meeting and we are pleased to welcome John Baldock onto the council. 

The remaining vacancy will be filled by co-option (the council invites someone to join 

without the need for a public election). If anyone is interested in joining the council, 

please contact the parish clerk, Bev Long, who will then send you more information, 

including an application form. 

Richard Elliott was re-elected as the South Norfolk District Councillor for Wicklewood which 

contains our parish.  

 

 

                                              Road Safety - Police Info 

Police are appealing for witnesses following a serious collision between two cars in 

Brandon Parva on Tuesday (10 May). The incident happened on Flood Lane at the 

junction with Candlestick at 10.21am. Anyone who witnessed the incident or has any 

dash cam footage of the collision or the manner of driving prior, should contact PC Dale 

Reynolds on 101 quoting reference 139 of 10 May 2023. 

Please take extra care when driving at the moment as the state of the verges makes it 

extra difficult to see easily.   

Council AGM 

The Parish Council AGM was held on Wednesday 17th May. The annual accounts were 

signed off, Simon Guest was re-elected to the position of Chair and Andrew Gill was 

elected as Vice-Chair. 
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Parish Council Information 
 

Items for the agenda - If you would like to propose an item for the agenda of an upcoming 

meeting, please contact the Parish Clerk. 

Parish Noticeboards - The parish noticeboards are always a good place to look for up to date or 

important information. 

Parish Clerk Bev Long 
01362 850162 or best contact is  

clerk@bpcrwparishcouncil.info  

Chairman Simon Guest 07543 645351 

County Councillor Margaret Dewsbury 01603 759693  

District Councillor Richard Elliott 0773 3002897 

 

                                                  King’s Coronation Celebrations   

The Runhall Community Group organised a Paint & Picnic in the Park on Monday 8th May 

at 10am as part of the King’s Coronation celebrations. Over 40 people attended and the 

fencing was renovated as planned. The Parish Council arranged for a community grant 

of £200 to be provided by South Norfolk to help pay for materials. The Parish Council 

would like to thank the organisers and all those who attended for running this event and 

improving the parish infrastructure.    

                                    Mobile Library – Timetable Change 

From 3rd July 2023 there is a new timetable for the mobile library.  The mobile library will be 

stopping in Brandon Parva at Harrisons on Mondays between 14.35 and 14.50 every four 

weeks starting from 3rd July 2023.                                

BRANDON PARVA OPEN GARDEN SUMMER EVENT raising funds for the Church 

Exclusive Access to the beautiful gardens at The Old Rectory, Brandon Parva on SUNDAY 

2ND JULY 11:00 am to 5:00pm 

  

Enjoy a leisurely stroll around this stunning four acre mature garden. Large collection of 

specimen trees, shrubs and herbaceous borders. Formal lawns, woodland garden, pond, 

walled garden and exquisite pergolas. Or sit and breathe it all in over a drink and a 

variety of refreshments: Coffee, tea and cakes, light lunchtime eats and cream 

teas available throughout the day. Plenty of seating, wheelchair access and dogs on 

leads welcome. 

  

Parking at Hill House Farm, Stone Lane NR9 4DL with shuttles to and from the garden 

throughout the day. Disabled parking available at The Old Rectory. 

 

Entry Tickets £5 on the day. Run by the community, for the community with funds 

dedicated to Brandon Parva church. 

  

 


